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About the link to EE-T Project Portal

pelin bulgurluoglu <pelinbulgurluoglu@gmail.com> Sun, Sep 30, 2012 at 10:54 PM
To: rebeca.gomezbetancourt@univ-lyon2.fr
Cc: Cinla Akdere <cinlaakdere@gmail.com>

Dear Rebeca Gomez Betancourt,

| am writing to you as being the assistant of Dr. Cinla AKDERE, who is the contact person for Turkey within
the EE-T Project.

Having the objective to assess the impact of translations of economic texts on the History of Economic
Thought in Europe, "Economic e-Translations into and from European Languages (EE-T) Project" aims to

promote a digital interactive educational tool. Predicted to be completed by October 2013, the EE-T Project
will accomplish its aim by creating a comprehensive web portal.(http://eet.pixel-online.org/)

The EE-T Project requires from each partner to create 5 links to the project portal http://eet.pixel-online.org/.
In this respect, we would like to ask if you could create a link to the EE-T Project portal from your internet
address http://www.rebecagomezbetancourt.com/?

Please do not hesitate to contact in need of any information.

Best Regards,

Pelin Bulgurluoglu
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